
STAFF SERVICES (CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, PROGRAMS, STAFFING)
Staffing
The Welding and Smart Manufacturing Instructor positions have been posted.  Dacen Pendergrass has joined the Central
Nine team as our new Instructional Assistant.

Professional Learning
On Wednesday, January 31, Instructors took part in a Project-Based Learning Professional Learning session.  Mr. Joe Preda
and Mrs. Michelle Augustine spent the first half of the session reviewing key components of PBL.  The second half allowed
for a few instructors to showcase some successful PBL activities.  Our next session on February 14 will expand upon our
Mental Health Workshop.
 
Enrollment/Student Applications
The Central Nine application was due January 31. Programs that require additional materials/interviews are due February
29.  Final decisions will be made after Spring Break.  Currently, we have received 1,770 applications.
 
Evaluation
The second round of observations continues.
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STUDENT SERVICES
Marketing/Recruiting

1/11                Beech Grove/C9 Registration Day     
1/16                Whiteland Freshman Parent Meeting (80)
1/22                Presentations at Perry Meridian (300)
1/22                Whiteland Sophomore Parent Meeting (60)
1/25                Open House #2
1/26                Southport 6th Grade Presentations (100)
1/26                Aspire Meeting
1/29                Greenwood MS Presentations (225)
1/30                Paul Mitchell the School Open House 
1/30                Greenwood MS 8th Grade Presentations (200)

Spring presentations to partner school students and Open Houses have begun. Recruitment for the 2024-25 school year is
in full swing.

Administration / Student Services Office
Preparation has begun for the CLNA Community Meeting to be held in February. Discussion is happening with Vincennes
University to decide whether or not they will award dual credit to those students who are out of the classroom on an
internship.

Supportive Services
Resume workshops have begun as students enrolled in the Governor’s Work Ethic Certificate (GWEC) have been submitting
resumes and community service hours throughout the month of January, and will be preparing for mock interviews soon.The
student job board is up and running and local job opportunities are coming in weekly. Scholarship information is being
shared through Canvas as it comes in. Dual credit partners have begun registering students for the Spring semester.

https://sites.google.com/central9.k12.in.us/c9app/home

